
OPEN FOR BUSINESS
In order to minimize risk of exposure from Coronavirus / COVID-19, we will be conducting 
business by appointment only until Monday, April 6th. Our parts and service departments will 
remain open but transactional business will be conducted outside of one of our entrances. 
Outside visitors will not be allowed inside the building until Monday, April 6th. We will have 
someone by the door who will assist you with inside employees and our phones will remain ac-
tive through this whole process. Employees with work from home capacity have already tran-
sitioned to working at home. Currently health and safety is our highest concern and we have 
increased cleaning frequency and added sanitizing efforts to our high-traffic areas. 

We believe this situation will pass and these measures will keep us safe and healthy. We will contin-
ue to monitor this situation and provide updates as needed. Thank you from all of us at Worldwide.
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